MINUTES LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP, MAY 18, 2021

The Lafayette County School Board held a workshop on Tuesday, May 18, 2021 beginning at 5:00 p.m. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Ms. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney and Administrator Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance. The purpose of the workshop was to give interested banking institutions the opportunity to present their proposals for banking and investment services.

Banking and Investment Services

Proposals for Banking and Investment Services were reviewed and discussed by the School Board. Proposals were submitted by First Federal Bank of Florida and Drummond Community Bank. Each of the banking institutions was given the opportunity to present and discuss their proposal with the Superintendent and School Board.

First Federal Bank of Florida - Ms. Stephanie McClendon, Exec. Vice President Chief of Retail Community Banking, Pam Cochran, Sr. Vice President/Regional Manager, and Chris Stalvey, Vice President/Corporate Services Manager, presented the proposal from First Federal Bank of Florida.

Drummond Community Bank – Was unable to attend the workshop.

The Superintendent and School Board expressed their appreciation to First Federal Bank for their presentation. The School Board will make a decision on this matter at their regular meeting following the workshop. (Proposals on file in district office)

Adjournment

The workshop was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Amanda Hickman, Chairperson

ATTEST: Robert Edwards, Superintendent and Secretary to the School Board